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Sent: 12 September 2002 09:58 
To: Baker, Prof R. 
Subject: RE: Section 60 form 

Professor Baker 

Sorry - your application needs to be considered by the PIAG and there is no 
chance of being able to get them together before 5 December. Unfortunately 
you have just missed their last meeting (it was on Monday). 

I can only suggest that you request ONS to provide you with the data you 
have requested pending the outcome of your Section 60 application. 
However, I suspect that they will insist you obtain Section 60 support 
first. 

Apologies that I cannot be more helpful. 

sean. 


